
 

 

Riding a bicycle is a fabulous way to exercise and 
commute for school and work. Bicycle riders are 
among our most vulnerable road users as they have 
less protection than motorists and are more likely 
to be injured if there is a crash.  
 

From 30 November 2017, when the speed limit 
is 60km/h or under, motorists must leave a gap 
of at least 1m when passing a bicycle rider.   
When the speed limit is over 60km/h, the gap must 
be at least 1.5m. 
 

If this clearance is not possible do not overtake until 
it is safe to do so. After overtaking, make sure you 
are well clear of the bicycle before moving back. 
 

Do not drive in bicycle lanes and always give way to 
bike riders in bicycle lanes if you are turning across 
the lane. Indicate when pulling out, changing lanes 

or turning, so bike riders know your intentions. 

centre lane. Don’t move into the truck’s 
blind spot. Stay back until the truck has 
gone around the corner. Another good 
tip: if you can’t see the driver’s face in 
their mirrors, they can’t see you. 


